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Relevance / Terms of Reference — Term H The capability and performance of Greyhound
Racing NSW and governance of the industry,

What I would Like to Say —

I'am not happy with the way GRNSW is wasting industry money. I think they have too many
workers. I think that the office should be at a greyhound race track instead of paying a lot of
rent at Rhodes. We used to own our building but it was lost when the harness and greyhounds
had the same regulatory body (GHRRA). The money from the building that was sold was put
into a computer system that is not as good as what we had. Why does GRNSW need to have the
greyhound of the year function at a posh hotel in the city when they could use the facilities at
Wentworth Park?

If GRNSW did not waste industry money they could increase prize money so that it kept up with
the rising costs of owning greyhounds. GRNSW should be trying to get the inter code
agreement changed so that the greyhounds get their Jfair share and prize money could increase.

Yours Sincerely
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